
 
    

     
To: All High Meadow Shareholders  
 
Date: May 29, 2024 

 
Re: High Meadow Email Change and Upcoming Opportunities  
 

 

Dear High Meadow Residents, 
The High Meadow Board of Directors is looking for enthusiastic volunteers to take over the 
publication of our beloved High Meadow Newsletter. This newsletter plays a crucial role in keeping 
our community informed and connected, featuring announcements, community events, seasonal 
reminders, and more. We're always open to new ideas and content, so your creativity is welcome! 
If you enjoy writing and want to get involved in the community, please email 
highmeadowcooperative@gmail.com by June 12, 2024. 
Without a new Newsletter Committee, this vital tradition will come to an end. Thank you for your 
support in keeping this important communication channel alive. 

Best regards, 

The High Meadow Board of Directors 
 


